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Matthew E. Smith, Agt.

Smith Home Improvement, Inc
5362 N. 35" St.

Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Smith:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, June 1, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Home Improvement Contractor’s
license for the premises at 5362 N. 35" St. (“Smith Home Improvement, Inc.”) be denied. The
Committee made such a recommendation based upon your nonappearance, despite being
provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License'H
CCF 101281

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street © Miiwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Derrick Bohannon, Agt.

Zoom Zoom N Wham Whams, LLC
4740 W. Lisbon Ave.

Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Bohannon:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, June 1, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Food Dealer Retail license for
the premises at 4740 W. Lisbon Ave. (“Zoom Zoom N Wham Whams, LLC”) be denied. The
Committee made such a recommendation based upon your nonappearance, despite being
provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s recommendation
and denied your application based upon your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75
administrative fee (if the license is more than $100) or $25 administrative fee (if the license is
less than $100), by submitting a written request within one year of the application date to the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

LD, NH T
City Cler!

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF 101281

City Hall * Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street » Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clarks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Matthew T. Belter
3806 9™ Ave.
South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Mr. Belter:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, June 1, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class “D” Bartender’s license
be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your police report.

On Tuesday, June 14, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s recommendation
regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application based upon your police report.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with the
License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF 101281

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone {414) 286-2221 « Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Jose Gonzalez

352 E. Bay St.
Milwaukee, WI 53207

Dear Mr. Gonzalez:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, June 1, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license be denied based upon a second nonappearance.

On June 2, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application
for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be
denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 14, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally, or by counsel,
to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did
not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to deny your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license based upon a second nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 288-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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Michael D. Hoelzl
2147-A E. Broadway Ave.
Waukesha, WI 53186

Dear Mr. Hoelzl;

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, June 1, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender
license be renewed with a fifteen (15) day suspension based upon the police report.

On June 2, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application
for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be
renewed with a fifteen (15) day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 14, 2011
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written
objections and to appear personally, or by counsel, to address the Common Council. At that
date, time and place you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of
the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew your Class "D" Bartender license with
a fifteen (15) day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of Common Council action on June 14, 2011
through midnight, June 28, 2011.

Respectfully,

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclark
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Melissa S. Van Pietersom
2540S. 15" PL
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Van Pietersom:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, June 1, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license be denied based upon a second nonappearance.

On June 2, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of
law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your renewal application
for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that the license be
denied. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the
matter at its meeting of Tuesday, June 14, 2011 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common
Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin.
You were advised of your right to file written objections and to appear personally, or by counsel,
to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place you did not appear, and you did
not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee. You were not represented by
counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Commiittee to deny your renewal application for a Class "D"
Bartender license based upon a second nonappearance.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fee, except for a $25 administrative fee, by bringing in
your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action
with the License Division, 200 East Wells Street, Room 105.

Respectfully
LD Ed%
er

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



